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PUBLIC SAFETY COMMISSION AGENDA REPORT 

 

 

 
DATE:  OCTOBER 18, 2021  

 

TO:  MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC SAFETY COMMISSION  

 

FROM: JOHN BINGHAM, ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES MANAGER   

  DEBBIE LARSON, PUBLIC SAFETY COORDINATOR  

 

SUBJECT: FLOCK AUTOMATED LICENSE PLATE RECOGNITION (ALPR) SYSTEM 

UPDATE 

 

MEETING OCTOBER 25, 2021 

DATE: 

 

 
 

ALPR/Flock System Update:   

 

The proposed Automated License Plate Recognition Program (ALPR) City Policy and Flock Safety 

proposal was recently reviewed by the Traffic and Transportation Commission and the Public Safety 

Commission.  

 

Both commissions unanimously recommended that the City Council approve both the policy and a contract 

with Flock Safety for implementation.  

 

The City Council will be presented the Flock Safety Proposal, the Draft ALPR Policy and the proposed 

Flock Safety Agreement at the November 10, 2021 meeting.   

 

 

 

 

 

 


